
Coming Up 

Sunday April 10th 

8:15—Early Worship 

9:15—Confirmation 

9:30—Sunday School 

10:30—Worship  

Monday, April 11th 

2:00-8:30 Lifetouch Pictures (Mon—Friday) 

4:00—Clinton Cougars 

5:15—Learner Bells 

6:00—Bells 

Wednesday, April 13th 

10:00—Bible Study 

No UMYF 

No Angelus Choir 

7:00—Chancel Choir 

Thursday, April 14th 

6:00—Cool Cats 

Saturday, April 16th 

10:00-5:00—Lifetouch Pictures 

Tower 

 Views 

Clinton United Methodist Church 

They are busy taking pictures for our new church directory this week.  

Thank you to everyone who is taking the time to get your picture 

taken.  We’ve had a great response! 

A special thank you goes to Debbie Sieger for coordinating the project.  

Without Debbie’s hard work and wonderful organizational skills, all of 

this wouldn’t be possible.  I also want to say thank you to everyone 

who has served as host for the pictures or helped out in other ways.  It 

is an example of the church being the body of Christ. 

Pictures will continue through next week, so if you haven’t signed up 

yet please contact Debbie or the church office to find out what 

appointments are still available. 

Again, thank you to everyone for helping make the directory a 

wonderful success!  I can’t wait to see all your smiling faces! 

     Brad 

April 7th,  2016 
 

Daily Bible Reading & Prayer 
 

Sun      1 Corinthians 10:12-13 
Confess your temptations to God & give thanks for 
Jesus’ power to resist temptation 
 

Mon      James 4:7-10 
Humbly ask God to forgive your sins & fill you with the 
grace & strength to resist temptation 
 

Tue       Hebrews 4:1416 
Ask for God’s grace & mercy thru Jesus 
 

Wed      James 1:12-15 
Pray for those who are lost in temptation & sin 
 

Thu       Ephesians 6:10-18 
Ask God to clothe you with His spiritual armor 

 

Fri        1 Timothy 6:6-10 
Pray for those who struggle with a desire for more & 
more worldly possessions & wealth 
 

Sat       1 Timothy 6:11-14 
Recommit to living a faithful, godly life 

Book Drive 

Did you know that many children don’t have 
books at home to read over the summer?  It’s 
sad to think that some of our community’s own 

children might not touch a book all summer long.   

From April 11th-25th, Bright Futures Clinton will be hosting its 
second annual community book drive.  We are inviting the 
community to join us as we collect books to send home with 
Clinton students over the summer. 

If you are interested in donating new or gently-used books to 
this very worthwhile cause, starting on April 11th, you may 
turn them into the collection bin at the church office bin, or 
other drop-off locations around town. We will be collecting 
books for students in grades Preschool-8th grade. 

All College and College Bound Students 

It’s scholarship time!  The Clinton United Methodist Church 
now offers thirteen $1,000 scholarships to church members 
who are continuing their education.  Applications are church 
office. Deadline is April 15, 2016. 



It’s Picture Time! 

Lifetouch will be taking pictures THIS WEEK and NEXT WEEK for the 2016 Pictorial 

Directory April 5-8 and April 11-16.  If you aren’t signed up yet, call the church 

office at 885-5597 to make an appointment. We only have a few slots open! We 

hope that everyone will participate because this directory is a great resource for our 

entire church family, especially our new folks, so we want your smiling face in there! 

Pull Tab Collection 

Zach Jones, a sophomore at Clinton High School, has coordinated the 

“Kids Pulling for Kids” program as his 4-H service project for the first 

time.  He has taken over the service project from his order brother 

Alex Jones.  Zach will be combining his efforts with The Month of the 

Child, so the pull is now underway through April 30th.  His goal is 1 

MILLION tabs.   

Tabs off of beverage cans, pet food cans, soup, vegetable and fruit 
cans are needed. Collection containers will be at the church, all Hawthorn Banks, 
the Senior Center and the Community Center.   

Library Survey 

Kristin Bennett, the new Directory of Library Services at the 
Henry County Library is seeking input from community folks.  In 
our library, she has left a survey for people to fill out.  She would 
like input from library users as well as those who don’t use the 
library!  Drop it in the basket when you are done.  

Potluck Lunch 
After the late service on Sunday, May 1st, our church family will 
share a potluck luncheon in the gym.  The church will supply the 
table service and drinks.  Bring a main dish, side dish, or dessert 
to share.  Come hungry and enjoy the fellowship!  

Dine and Donate 

During the month of April, the 

committee for the Henry County 

Memory Fund for Alzheimer’s and 

Dementia are joining forces with a 

local restaurant each Tuesday.  This coming Tuesday, 

April 12th, Mallard’s Roadhouse will donate 10% of 

their sales to the Henry County Memory Fund.  So help 

support Alzheimer’s and Dementia and have a great 

meal! The HCMF Funds help Henry County folks 

suffering with dementia with their expenses.   Hours at 

the Mallard’s are 11 am-9 pm.   

Worship Assistants 

Greeter 8:15 

Margie Davis, Ralph & Linda Sites 

Greeters 10:30 

Margie Davis, Sara Campbell 

Ralph & Linda Sites 

Gathering Music: 

 8:15—Brenda Ford 

10:30 – Janice Santero 

Ushers 8:15 

Kyle & Shelley Johnson & Family 

Acolytes 8:15 

Phillip Harrison & Madison Huey 

Song Leader 8:15 

Kelli Jenkins 

Children’s Time 

Janet Parks 

Continental Breakfast 

Circle L Class 

Prayers are  

needed for: 

Brad Reed 
Judy Batschelett 
Carroll McVeigh 
Linda (Robert) Wilson 

Kay Thomas 
Irene Seiler 
Dave Walden 

Boann Parks 

Elvis Morehead Jr. 

Guido Santero 

Judith Perkins 
Charles and Arlene 
Portwood 
Rosie Banfield 
Shirley Stone 
Jill Bernard 

Wilbur Slocum 
Nancy & Claude Lynch 
Joe Harrelson 
Tom Drendel 
Robin Hays 
Fred McAllister 

Mark Your Calendars for “Noah” 

This year’s special Angelus Choir 
presentation will be at the 10:30 Service 
on Sunday, April 24th.  Come see the 
animals and hear the story through 
music! 

Chancel Band Concert 

The Chancel band will have their annual 
concert on Sunday, April 24th at 2:00 P.M.   
This will truly be a day full of music here at 
the church! 


